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To Whom It May Concern

I have been advised By Mayor Rob Douglas that there are some funds available from the
'grants in aid budget' that I can apply for in order to help my project, which is called Salish Sea
Stones.

I have attached some information that will hopefully explain what the project is and what I
need the funds for, at this time.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information and my website
address is also available at the bottom of the page and may give further context to the project.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Pete.

Pete Shepherd
Salish Sea Stones

Website: SalishSeaStones.org
Instagram: salishseastones
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